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Recommendation

• Approve complete COA with the condition that vinyl replacement 
windows not be used. Instead the applicant repairs existing wood 
windows when possible and replaces in-kind as needed.

• The Historic Preservation Commission has never approved vinyl 
windows in a historic district or individual landmark due to their 
detrimental effects on the historic character of individual buildings 
and historic districts.


